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Marvel Studios and Walt Disney have released the official word that Guardians of the Galaxy
will begin principle photography August 1st, 2013. Here is the official press release from Disney.
Official Press Release: “Guardians of the Galaxy,” the next epic adventure from Marvel Studios
has started shooting at the UK’s Shepperton Studios...

Read more: http://www.mania.com/guardians-galaxy-begins-production article 138043.html
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